
Indraprastha College for Women 
University of Delhi 

3.03.2022 

NOTICE 

URGENT 

Re: Arrival of Third Year Students in the Hostels 

 

Third year students have been given upto 4 March 2022 for 

checking into the hostels. Students who have sought 

extension of the date of arrival are informed as under: 

1. The College will not be responsible for any delay in 

Internal Assessment or Examination related 

formalities that may need to be completed by students 

offline.  

2. Students unavailable to unlock their rooms may note 

that the College will be constrained to have their rooms 

unlocked in case the vacant seat available in the shared 

room is allotted to the next in turn,  

3. In case there has been any reallocation of seat/room, as 

per College policy, the belongings of the student will be 

deposited by the College in the Luggage Room of the 

Hostel and handed over to the owner when she arrives, 

by the Committee appointed for the purpose. 

 

S/d 

Principal    


